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505 VAN NESS AVENUE 
. SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298

February 8, 2011

Mr. Brian K Cherry
VP, Regulatory Relations
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Mail Code B10C
P.O. Box 770000
San Francisco, CA 94177

Re: Request for extension to comply with Ordering Paragraphs No. 2 and No. 3 of Resolution G-3440

Dear Mr. Cherry:

This letter grants Pacific Gas and Electric Company’s (PG&E) February 4,2011 request to extend the 
completion date of the initial audit of various Core Transport Agent related documents ordered in 
Resolution G-3440. Accordingly, the due date to complete the initial audit is no later than June 2,
2011. The accompanying audit report is to be submitted to the Director of the Energy Division no 
later than July 1, 2011.

In support of its request, PG&E explained that it must contend with recent demands placed on its gas 
department and the lack of established auditing procedures for the initial audit. We find these reasons 
plausible and justify extending the deadline.

PG&E shall inform all parties to PG&E Advice Letter 3033-G of this action as soon as it is practical.

Sincerely?

Paul Clanon 
Executive Director
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